
CHESS 
OPEN HOUSE

The Open House is an opportunity for homeschooling parents and
students to sit in on the classes throughout the day. Observing the
classes is a great way to learn the teacher's style, methods and class
content. Plan to join us so that you can make the best class choices for
your student(s) in the coming year!

Visit the classes
that are currently

meeting throughout
the day

Note: You may visit multiple classes in one hour
Child care for younger siblings (no infants) with age appropriate videos, coloring, and
board games will be provided. RSVP's appreciated for child care needs to:
Coordinator@chessclasses.org

Mon, March 23rd &
Wed, March 25th

9:30-4:30 pm

Come and check out our homeschool
group, visit our classes, and experience
our program. You'll be glad you did!

AT THE OPEN HOUSE YOU CAN:

Ask questions
and meet our
teachers and
support team

Pick up helpful
homeschooling

through high
school materials

CHESS  meets  at  Manassas
Baptist  Rock  Building  -

8730  Sudley  Rd,
Manassas

ChessClasses.org/OpenHouse


